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September
29th
SHARE Year 1 Parents 2.30pm
October

9th      Year 2 Assembly 9.15
13th
Open Evening for Year R 2015  7 p.m.
27h
Half Term
November
21st
INSET Day
It’s been an exciting week in school. Year 1 children enjoyed their time at ‘Wooden it be Lovely’ and have some new class toys, Mimi the Monkey and Poppy the Giraffe.
We have also received the final agreement for our new library extension. We hope that work will commence on site during the week beginning 6th October, and weather permitting the project will be finished by the end of January.

This will cause minimal disruption to the running of the school, but obviously we will have work on site. I will send you further details next week after our first site meeting

Julie Swanston 

Headteacher
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Week beg.15th September
MAPLE

Thomas Stephens

OAK
Oliver Harrison
POPLAR 

Harrison Jones
SYCAMORE 
Charlie Alexander
WILLOW

Albert Weaver
CEDAR

Brandon Keddy
 After School Club Star of the Week

Olivia Tongs
 Do you have a child born between 1.9.10 and 31.8.11 ?

Your child will be due to start school in September 2015!
We are holding an
OPEN EVENING               for

prospective Year R 2015 parents         

Monday 13th October  

at 7 p.m.
More information about applying for a school place can be found at        www.southampton.gov.uk
After School Activity Clubs 
Children need to change into their PE kits for our sports clubs. Please can you make sure that your child puts all their kit in their bag and puts it away after the club as we are finding a lot of clothes in the hall each night. 
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Willow and Cedar class will be making ‘Jack-in-the Boxes’ next week. Please send in any small boxes and large yogurt pots to help with this.
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ATTENDANCE
Week Beginning 15th September 
Cedar


99.1%
Willow


98.4%

Poplar 


97.9%

Sycamore


97.3%

Maple


96.3%

Oak



94.6%

Whole School

97.2%
176 minutes were lost due to lateness last week


Well done again to both Cedar and Willow class – an excellent start for our new pupils in Year R!
The school has a duty of care and a safeguarding responsibility to ensure that we know why a child is away from school. It is important that you let us know before 

10.00 a.m. if your child is unwell.  You can phone or email us at 

info@woolstoninfantschool.co.uk
If we have no reason for absence we will make contact with you via phone and/or text.
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If you have changed any of your contact details, particularly your phone numbers. Please make sure that the office have your up to date information

so that we can contact you should your child be unwell.

[image: image7.wmf]Uniform Grant
Although everyone is now entitled to a free meal the previous ‘Free School Meal Criteria’ still apply for you to be able to qualify for free school uniform. We can check this quickly on a data base using your National Insurrance Number. Please call into the office if you think you may qualify.
SCHOOL UNIFORM OFFER

As an early Autumnal offer we are selling good quality coats and fleeces with our logo on at the following prices

Coat was £20 now £17

Fleece was £13 now £11

Available from the school office for a limited period

Danny Holden has lost his School Jumper. Please check that your child has the correct one.

AUTUMN PUMPKIN FESTIVAL


Saturday 11th October 
at Victoria Country Park 
12-5.30 p.m.

Adults £4 children £1












